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PSP DATA REQUEST NO. 151:   
With respect to the statement in Exhibit MM-01, p. 48, lines 8-9 that “individual pilots can… 
choose when to participate in callbacks and when not to participate in callbacks,” is it the 
contention of PMSA that pilots should be required by law to work during their respite? 
 
PMSA RESPONSE TO PSP DATA REQUEST NO. 151: 
No, PMSA is opposed to pilots working during their statutorily required mandatory rest periods, 
as established by RCW 88.16.103.  It is the contention of PMSA that pilots should be available 
to work during paid duty days except as otherwise restricted from work by law during a 
mandatory rest period.   
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